## Minster Trust for Education



Dear Candidate,

## Re: Vacancy

Thank you for the interest that you have shown in this vacancy and working for the Trust.

When reviewing the documentation we very much hope that you have all of the information that you need to apply for the post.

As a Trust we pride ourselves in offering an inclusive learning community based on the principles of sharing. We operate for the collective good of pupils and students to ensure that high quality education is sustained, supported and underpinned by strong values, Christian or otherwise. We view each or our members Schools as being unique in their own right whilst also being distinctly part of the Trust.

As an employer we believe that working in a MITRE school provides individuals with an exciting opportunity to develop their career through:

- professional learning and skill development in partnership with the Minster Teaching School Alliance;
- opportunity for career progression with accompanying advice and support; and
- the chance to work in schools providing the best education for children.

In return we ask for:

- integrity and commitment to our ethos;
- a positive and optimistic view that together we will succeed; and
- a willingness to go the extra mile for the children who attend our Schools.

If this sounds like you and you would really like to make a difference in a role that matters we would very much like to receive an application from you and would encourage you to refer to our 'Guidance notes for candidates' to submit the very best application that you can.

In the meantime if you have any queries regarding the vacancy itself and/or would like to arrange a visit to the School (where appropriate) in advance of submitting an application please contact the person named on the advert for the vacancy.

I very much look forward to receiving your application for this post.

Yours sincerely

Matthew Parris

**Chief Executive Officer**